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Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Andersen and Walan and members of the House Judiciary 

Committee:  

 

I am a mother and a concerned citizen.  I believe raising the age limit to 21 allow 

possession of guns would make a significant impact on gun violence.  As we all 

know, the maturity of a 21 year old vs and 18 year old is generally significant. I 

hereby submit my support of this bill to help prevent gun violence. 

 


